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Hello,

We received the notice of public hearing for the Burnaby Zoning Bylaw 1965, Amendment Bylaw
No.13, 2021 - Bylaw No. 14322 and have concerns regarding permitting the sky signs on the glass
walls. As a resident living in King Crossing, I have the following concerns:

1. These signs will emit bright LED lights, which would impact my sleep at night if the light directly (or
directly via reflections) also hits our windows. It's already a pain with the office folks leaving some of
the lights on overnight, and this LED sign may make it even worse.

2. I'm not sure of the exact area the signs will be installed, but it may also block the limited sunlight
already available to our apartment.

Thank you,
Shaughn



